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Pursuant to article 17 of Regulation (EU) No. 596/2014 on market abuse 

and Article 228 of the Consolidated Text of the Securities Market Act 
approved by Legislative Royal Decree 4/2015 of 23 October and concordant 

provisions thereof, we hereby inform you of the following: 
 
 

 

RELEVANT FACT 
 

 

 
Today, Enagás, S.A, through its subsidiary Enagás Transporte, S.A.U., has assigned 
collection rights granted by the sectorial legislation on the accumulated deficit amount 
in the gas system as of 31 December 2014. 
 
The total amount of the assignment was 354,750,722.95 €, corresponding to the 
nominal amount plus the interest accrued and not collected. 
 
The regulatory certainty and the healthy financial situation of the gas system have 
contributed to the successful realization of this operation. 
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